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Report of Inaugural Meeting of the History Association 

 The Inaugural Meeting of the History Association for the Academic year 

2014-15 was held on 18.07.2014 at 11.30 am in the  History Hall.  Rev. Dr. Arul 

Doss, Assistant Professor of History & Director of Shepherd, St.Joseph’s College, 

Trichy was the Chief Guest of the function. & Dr. Sr. Georgia, Controller of 

Examinations, Former Head, Dept. of History, Holy Cross College was the Guest 

of Honour.   

 The meeting began with Prayer song. The Welcome address was given by 

J.Andal of III BA History secretary of the History Association read the minutes. 

Chief Guest of the function, Rev. Fr. Dr. Arul Doss, Assistant Professor of History 

& Director of Shepherd, St.Joseph’s College, Trichy addressed the students on 

‘Importance of History’. He gave an interesting and informative Inaugural address. 

The Guest of Honour in her address motivated the students to study history with 

interest. The Vote of thanks was proposed by R. Sujitha Joint-Secretary of the 

History Association. The meeting came to an end with the singing of the National 

Anthem.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



History Association Meeting 

The History Association has organised soft skill training programme for the 

students of I, II& III years student of History was held on 07.08.2014 in the  

History Hall.  Mr. Rengarajan, Director, Soft Skill Development Centre, Chennai 

was resource person for the programme. 

 The meeting began with Prayer song. The Welcome address was given by 

Major. Dr. Viji, Head of the Department History welcome the gathering. Secretary 

of the History Association read the minutes. Chief Guest of the function, Mr. 

Rengarajan, Director, Soft Skill Development Centre, Chennai addressed the 

students on ‘Personality Development’ and how to interact with others .  He gave a  

clear  and informative ideas on interview techniques .He enriched the students on 

usage of computers and need to develop and to learn the new techniques in 

computers  . The Vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. Menaka , Assistant 

Professor, Department of  History. The meeting came to an end with the singing of 

the National Anthem.      

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Independence Day Celebration 

 The History Association has organised the 67th Independence day 

celebration on 10.08.2014 at 11.30 am in the  History Hall.  

Dr. Priyadarshini ,M.B.B.S., NRI from Canada  was the guest for the independence 

day celebration for the students of  History Department. 

The meeting began with Prayer song. The Welcome address was given by 

R.T. Manimegalai of III BA History . Secretary of the History Association read the 

minutes. Chief Guest of the  function, Dr. Priyadarshini ,M.B.B.S., NRI from 

Canada addressed the students on 

 ‘ Cultural and traditional Importance of India’. She shared her international 

experience in a interesting and informative way. The Guest, in her address, 

motivated the students to study history with interest and to know the importance of 

our land. The Vote of thanks was proposed by S. Stephy  savy of  III BA History. 

The meeting came to an end with the singing of the National Anthem.  
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             Workshop on Soft Skill Development 

The Department of History has organised the Workshop on Personality 

Development on 11.12.2014 at 2.00 pm. The Workshop began with Prayer song. 

The Welcome address was given by Major. Dr. Viji, Head of the Department 

History welcome the gathering. Mr. Nallathambi, Mr.Muthukaruppan and 

Mr.Rajkumar were the Resource person for the Workshop on Personality 

Development. They gave demonstration on 108 services. He enriched the students 

on usage of 108 services. Mr.Nallathambi gave useful information on first-aid.  

Mr.Muthukaruppan addressed the students on ‘Personality Development’ and 

Health awareness. Mr.Rajkumar gave a  clear  and informative ideas regarding 

Emergency situation.The Vote of thanks was proposed by S.Stefy savy of III BA 

History. The meeting came to an end with the singing of the National Anthem. 

             Workshop on Personality Development 

The Department of History has organised the Workshop on Personality 

Development on 23.01.2015 at 1.00 pm. The Workshop began with Prayer song. 

The Welcome address was given by Major. Dr. Viji, Head of the Department 

History welcome the gathering. Dr.Sheila Christopher, Associate Professor, 

Department of Rehab, Holy Cross College,Trichy acted as the Resource person for 

the Workshop on Personality Development.. Dr. Sheila Christopher gave useful 

information on Interview Techniques.  .The Vote of thanks was proposed by S. 

Stefy savy of III BA History. The meeting came to an end with the singing of the 

National Anthem. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


